
Good Afternoon Eric,

Please let me know the CTR's plans for pouring in front of 303 N. Washington Ave. Last week, I
understood they were aiming to pour by Friday, but during our discussion today, I gathered it
might be next week.

Additionally, do we have the clean-out covers for the two 4" pipes?

Thank you!

Larry


